USCG0000423/28

Moore, James M CIV

From: Sugarman, Shelly CIV

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 2:14 PM

To: '‘PaDelford, Sue S."; Fischer, Steven M CIV; Dunn, Brian CIV; Greene, John J CTR

Cc: Smith, Jason (Seattle); Moore, James M CIV; Swanson, Kristopher; Keim, Matthew; Hurst, Austin; Bordenave, Pierre; Broadhead,
Craig; 'Katherine O'Dell’

Subject: RE: USFWS/Jacobs Pre-BA Submittal Meeting (7/20/2018), BNSF Sandpoint Junction Connector Project

Hello everyone — for your visibility, Kate O’Dell will be calling into the meeting as well. She will be supporting the Coast Guard on this project since John Greene’s
last day is next Friday.

Thanks,
Shelly Sugarman

From: PaDelford, Sue S. <Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 12:50 PM

To: Sugarman, Shelly CIV <Shelly.H.Sugarman@uscg.mil>; Fischer, Steven M CIV <Steven.M.Fischer3@uscg.mil>; Dunn, Brian CIV <Brian.Dunn@uscg.mil>;
Greene, John J CTR <John.).Greene@uscg.mil>

Cc: Smith, Jason (Seattle) <Jason.Smith6@jacobs.com>; Moore, James M CIV <James.M.Moore2@uscg.mil>; Swanson, Kristopher
<Kristopher.Swanson@BNSF.com>; Keim, Matthew <Matthew.Keim@BNSF.com>; Hurst, Austin <Austin.Hurst@BNSF.com>; Bordenave, Pierre
<Pierre.Bordenave@jacobs.com>; Broadhead, Craig <Craig.Broadhead@jacobs.com>

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] USFWS/Jacobs Pre-BA Submittal Meeting (7/20/2018), BNSF Sandpoint Junction Connector Project

All -

As info, attached are the agenda and a copy of to-date technical assistance correspondence summary between Jacobs and USFWS (email and/or phone calls)
related to the BNSF SJC BA Draft revisions.

We can discuss, if needed, during the NEPA EA call this morning.

Thank you,
Sue.

Sue PaDelford | Jacobs | Senior Biologist — Project Manager Environmental - Rail | 208-263-9391 office | 208-920-6039 dir | 208-290-3330 mobile |
Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com | www.jacobs.com

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this
message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your
computer.





